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10 August 2018

Andrew Dillon

Chief Executive Officer

Energy Networks Australia
Unit 5, Level 12, 385 Bourke St
Melbourne, VIC 3000

Dear Andrew,

Open Energy Networks Consultation Paper — Western Power Feedback

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Open Energy Networks Consultation Paper. Western Power
commends the ENA on this exciting piece of work, which presents three appropriate potential options for Western
Australia’s future electricity grid.

Western Power supports the concept of a Distribution System Operator, and strongly believes that the final selected
model should provide the optimal value at the lowest cost to our customers. There are a number of mechanisms to
achieve this, but we believe it comes down to two key elements: deferral of network augmentation (by using
technology including batteries rather than building new infrastructure for example) and lowest cost of
implementation and ongoing maintenance.

Western Power is currently in the process of ‘grid transformation,” where we are adapting to the changing energy
market and transitioning to a flexible approach that enables the use of new technologies, facilitates ‘no regret’
decisions and minimises the risk of stranded assets, whilst continuing to meet our customers’ energy needs at the
most competitive cost.

Western Power has been active in applying this principle in regional areas where network elements are approaching
the end of their useful life, in the form of Standalone Power Systems (SPS’s) and DNSP controlled microgrids.

Though we recognise that there is still substantial assessment to be done, Option 2 is preferred by Western Power on
the basis of the following key points:

1.  Western Power has the best understanding of the distribution network and its characteristics, including
constraints;

2. Western Power expects that local network constraints as a result of DER will materialise sooner than those at
system level, and would expect to potentially draw on aggregated DER sooner and more frequently than AEMO
at system level; and

3. The complexity and number of interfaces associated with this option are reduced as opposed to the other
options.

Please find Western Power’s responses to specific questions posed in the consultation paper in Table 1 attached.
Should you have questions or require additional information relating to our comments, please contact Senior
Government Relations Specialist Claire Evans at Claire.Evans@westernpower.com.au or (08) 9326 6365.

Yours Sincerely,

Guy Chalkley
CEO
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